
13th June 1933. 

Dear Mrs. Carter, 

I enclose a copy of the minutes of the last meeting of 

the Ozaga~1tsation Committee. Will you be good enough to let 

me know officially whether the form of words in which it is 

proposed to recognise the co-operation of the School of 

Hygiene and Tropical edicine, 1s approved by the League of 

Red Cross Societies? 

I enclose an Agenda for the meeting to-day week, though 

I seem to have no business other than the award of 

certificates and poss1bly further reports concerning 

prospective students. 

Yours sincerely, 

Secretary. 


